From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date:  9/24/2013 11:27:18 AM
Subject:  Directions to SCEIS

Christian,

Thanks for agreeing to talk on Thursday, October 3, at 9:00 a.m. with the Administrative Consolidation Committee
about your experience with Pennsylvania. Here is a link to the directions to the meeting place. http://www.sc.
gov/pages/external.aspx?http://www.bcb.sc.gov/ Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks again.

Sam
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